
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 23rd February 2021 
 

Year 6 – Leavers Hoodie 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To celebrate their time together at St Vincent’s, 
we would like to order some school leavers 
hoodies for our Year 6 children.  
 
The cost for each hoodie will be £14.65 which 
should be paid via Parent Pay, this payment item 
has been assigned to your child’s account. The 
lead time for these hoodies can take 2-3 weeks. 
We would like to order these gifts in good time to 
allow for any possible delays. We will request for 
all payments to be made no later than Wednesday 
24th March 2021. Once all payments have been 
made by the whole class (or those all requesting a 
hoodie), then the order will be placed. 
 
If you wish for your child not to receive a leavers 
hoodie, then please contact the school office on 01482 342645 
or admin@stvhull.org. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
Ms. P Donnelly 
Head of School 
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